
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

IMPORTANT	BUS	INFO	

This	year,	unlike	school	years	in	the	past,	MSDWT	Transportation	will	NOT	be	sending	out	postcards	

with	bus	info	to	the	families	of	students.		All	bus	info	(i.e.	bus	number,	pickup/drop	off	locations,	etc.)	

will	be	posted	on	MSDWT’s	Student	Information	System,	SKYWARD,	and	can	be	accessed	by	logging	into	

Skyward	Family	Access.		When	your	student’s	2016-2017	busing	information	is	posted	online,	you	will	

receive	a	phone	call	letting	you	know	that	it	is	available	in	SKYWARD	Family	Access.			

	

As	always,	if	you	have	any	concerns,	questions,	or	need	assistance,	please	feel	free	to	contact	the	

MSDWT	Transportation	hotline	at	(317)254-5510.	

If	you	are	unfamiliar	with	how	to	look	up	your	student’s	bus	information	on	

SKYWARD	Family	Access	then	follow	the	steps	below:	

HOW	TO	LOOK	UP	BUS	INFO	ON	SKYWARD	FAMILY	ACCESS	

LOG	INTO	SKYWARD	FAMILY	ACCESS	
	

On	a	web	browser	go	to	skyward.msdwt.k12.in.us	and	log	in	with	the	account	information	you	

received	from	your	student’s	school.		If	you	do	not	have	log	in	information	from	your	school	then	you	

will	need	to	contact	the	school.	

	

SELECT	STUDENT	INFORMATION	
	

Select	STUDENT	INFORMATION	from	the	navigation	bar	along	

the	left	side	of	the	window.	

	

SELECT	VIEW	BUS	SCHEDULE	
	

You	will	find	the	VIEW	BUS	SCHEDULE	link	

directly	to	the	right	of	your	child’s	profile	

picture.		Click	it	to	access	your	student’s	bus	

schedule.	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

CLICK	VIEW	

PICKUP/DROP	OFF	BUS	

STOPS	
	

Your	student’s	bus	stops	are	divided	

between	Pickup	and	Drop	Off.		You	

can	verify	each	location	by	clicking	

on	the	respective	link.	

	

NOTE	BUS	STOP	LOCATIONS	
	

The	information	for	the	Pickup/Drop	Off	Bus	Stops	are	displayed	in	the	Pickup/Drop	Off	window.		

The	bus	stop	location	is	generally	displayed	as	the	nearest	cross	streets	and	the	expected	

pickup/drop	off	times	are	listed.	

	

Congratulations!		You	now	have	accessed	the	busing	information	for	the	2016-17	school	year!		If	you	

have	any	concerns,	questions,	or	need	assistance,	you	are	always	welcome	to	contact	MSDWT	

Transportation	via	their	hotline:	(317)254-5510.	


